
Fundraising

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our  final  blog of 2019. May I take this 
opportunity to thank everyone for their support  over the 
school year so far and also the lovely Christmas wishes 
to myself and the staff team. It is really appreciated.
Hoping you all have a wonderful Christmas and wishing 
you health and happiness in the new year.
 Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 20th December 2019.

Website Acclaim.
We are really proud to have 
had the quality of information 
on our website recognised 
and we have just been 
awarded 3 gold awards 
including the Content 
Commander!

Christmas Comes Early!
Thank you to Councillor Bridgett enabling us to access 
funding  to purchase 10 ChromeBooks. We are well on our 
way of having a piece of technological equipment for every 
child in the school which is amazing, I am sure you’ll agree. 

PTA News
Thank you to the children, families  and staff who gave up their time to help us raise £471.90 at our 
Morrisons Bag Pack.Over £100 was raised during our Christmas Movie Night. Using our Intu Film 
Membership we will be looking for this to be a regular event and news of the next films shown will be 
in a letter in the New Year.

PTA Christmas Shop - As always, all the hard work of gathering gifts , organising the event and 
helping the children choose those special presents was made worthwhile as the children really 
enjoyed their shopping experience choosing gifts for family members.

Thank you to PTA who arranged the purchase of a small Christmas gift for every child in school

We are hoping to raise money for an additional classroom/ space for small group work and  
specialist 2 year old provision so money raised with the PTA really will help all the children.


